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Integrated Pest Management Plan
Policy: Northwest Michigan Community Action Agency utilizes an Integrated Pest Management (IPM) approach to control pests. 
IPM is a pest management system that utilizes all suitable techniques in a total pest management system with the intent of preventing pests from reaching unacceptable levels or to reduce an existing population to an acceptable level. Pest management techniques emphasize sanitation, pest exclusion, and biological controls. One of the objectives of using an IPM approach is to reduce or eliminate the need for chemical applications of pesticides. However, certain situations may require the need for pesticides to be utilized. The State of Michigan requires childcare centers that may apply pesticides on the property to provide an annual notification to parents of students attending the facility. 
Procedures:
· Staff will contact the Facilities Coordinator, 231.357.2965 before any type of pesticide is used. Pesticides need to be applied by certified applicators.
· Staff will notify parents of any pesticide application prior to treatment using one of the described methods on the Annual Notification Regarding Possible Pesticide Use in NMCAA Child Development Centers or Facilities.
· When a pesticide treatment is applied by a professional pest control company, staff will ensure that the Advance Notice of Pesticide Treatment sign is posted on the main NMCAA childcare entrance door of the building or classroom used by children, parents, or clients.

References:  Licensing R 400.8380 (2)(9), HSPPS 1302.47 (1)(i)(ii)(v)
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